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Philip Nache, an Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 2019 Week of Prayer missionary, moved to Minneapolis to become church planting missionaries among African immigrants who now call the city home. Nache originally grew up and ministered in Nigeria before Boko Haram threatened him and his family. Now, he pastors Hope of Nations Gospel Church. NAMB photo by Daniel McCullough.
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Philip Nache came to the United States for seminary after Boko Haram threatened his ministry in Nigeria. He studied at Southern Baptist Theological Seminary with plans to return to Africa before God disrupted Nache’s plans and called him to minister in Minneapolis where a significant number of African immigrants resettle. NAMB photo by Daniel McCullough.
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On Sunday mornings, Philip Nache preaches to a congregation of around 80 people. The majority of those who attend his church are African immigrants who now call Minneapolis home. Nache planted Hope of Nations Gospel Church in 2015 to reach the African population in the city. NAMB photo by Daniel McCullough.
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Hope of Nations Gospel Church rests in downtown Minneapolis where Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 2019 Week of Prayer missionary Philip Nache brings the Good News of Christ primarily to African immigrants who have resettled in the city. NAMB photo by Daniel McCullough.
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Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 2019 Week of Prayer missionary Philip Nache and his wife Jummai answered the call to move to Minneapolis in order to serve the African immigrant population. Nache experienced persecution at the hands of Boko Haram in Nigeria before traveling to the United States to become a church planting missionary. NAMB photo by Daniel McCullough.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Philip Nache regularly meets to pray with church members and encourage them as they reach out to their neighbors. Nache disciples and trains leaders so that they can start a church-planting movement in their city and around the world. NAMB photo by Daniel McCullough.
